
Supporting Leaving  
Certificate Study  
2019

DCU Library is pleased to provide access to  
O’Reilly Library on DCU Glasnevin Campus 
and Cregan Library on DCU St Patricks Campus 
(free of charge) to secondary school students  
preparing for their Leaving Certificate exams.

Access available from:  
21st May - 25th June

Online registration and more  
information on the library website:

dcu.ie/library


